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Dear Parents/ Carers,


[bookmark: _GoBack]On Friday 6th May 2022 the whole school community at Two Mile Ash will be celebrating Eid Ul-Fitr to learn why and how it is celebrated by Muslims around the world. There are a variety of activities planned for the day; we have interviews with a few Muslim teachers, there will be various craft activities.
We would like your child to come to school dressed in traditional festive clothing for the day to embrace the culture. Alternatively, please could your child dress in bright colours or party clothes.

Thank you for your continued support.


Sumara Siddiqui and Sureka Govender
RE Team
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